
 
 
 
 
 
  
We are writing to inform you about an important upcoming change to your prescription drug 
benefits for members enrolled in Anthem BlueCross Platinum Plan 2. Effective January 1, 2025, 
there will be an increase in the co-pay for certain prescription medications. 
 
This change is part of our ongoing efforts to provide access to high-quality healthcare at an 
affordable cost.  Our goal is to offer sustainable benefits. We understand that rising prescription 
drug costs can be a concern, and we want to ensure that you have all the information you need to 
manage these changes. 
 
What’s Changing: 
 
New Copay Amounts: Beginning January 1, 2025, the copay for some prescription drugs on 
Tier 2 and Tier 3 will be increasing.  
 

Platinum Plan 2 
RX Tier 

Current 
Pricing 

January 1, 2025 
Pricing 

Tier 1: Retail $5.00 $5.00 
Tier 2: Retail $15.00 $30.00 
Tier 3: Retail $30.00 $60.00 
Tier 1: Mail Order – 90 day Supply $10.00 $10.00 
Tier 2: Mail Order – 90 day Supply $30.00 $60.00 
Tier 3: Mail Order – 90 day Supply $60.00 $120.00 
Out Of Pocket Max on RX Single $500.00 $500.00 
Out Of Pocket Max on RX Family $1500.00 $1500.00 

  
How It Affects You: Please check the formulary list for your drug name and tier.   
Please use this link: 
https://client.formularynavigator.com/Search.aspx?siteCode=7759044093 or visit cewwhealth.org    
We encourage you to review your prescriptions to understand how this may affect you.  You will 
receive a new insurance card from Anthem by January 1, 2025. 

  
 
Why This Change is Happening: 
Prescription drug costs have risen significantly in recent years, and as a health plan, we must 
adjust our cost-sharing to maintain a comprehensive benefits structure. We are committed to 
keeping costs as low as possible for you, while still ensuring access to effective treatments. 
  

https://client.formularynavigator.com/Search.aspx?siteCode=7759044093


What You Can Do: 
• Review Your Medications: You may want to talk to your doctor about alternative 

medications that may be more affordable. 
• Shop Around: Consider using your health plan's pharmacy network and mail order 

Carelon pharmacy for the best savings. 
• Talk to Us: If you have concerns about your medications, drug tiers or need assistance, 

our customer service team is available to help. Please contact Carelon Pharmacy member 
Services at 1-833-271-2374 or Anthem BlueCross Member Services at 1-844-480-2871. 
 

If you have any questions or would like more information about this change, please don’t hesitate 
to reach out to cewwhealth@cves.org 
  
Thank you for being a valued member. 
 


